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To: Hanoi Stock Exchange 

 

On April 21, 2025, Minh Phu Seafood Corporation received Official Letter No. 

708/SGDHN-QLNY dated April 10, 2025 from the Hanoi Stock Exchange, requesting 

the disclosure of additional information in cases where the difference in after-tax profit 

before and after audit is 5% or more. Minh Phu Seafood Corporation respectfully 

submits to the Exchange the audited consolidated financial statements for the year 2024, 

along with the explanation for the difference in after-tax profit before and after audit. 

The reason for this difference is detailed in the explanatory document attached to this 

official letter. 

 

Sincerely thank you!  

 

 

 

MINH PHU SEAFOOD 

CORPORATION 

No:        03CV/MPC25 

V/v:   Supplementary Explanation on 

the Difference in After-Tax Profit 

Before and After Audit 

SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM 

Independence - Freedom - Happiness 

********** 

Ca Mau, Apr 21st, 2025 

 Authorized Representative 

 

 

 

 

 

NGUYỄN THỊ NGỌC HƯƠNG 
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